
 

Otters Class Newsletter  
Friday 11th October 2023 

What has been happening this week? 

In RE, we have explored the difficulties God may have faced when creating the world and 

thinking about ways we can look after the world. 

In English, we have finished our story of Ug and discussed the ending, how it makes us feel 

and alternative endings.  

In Maths, we have learnt how to do column addition with exchanging. 

On Thursday, we had our first farm school session in which we had a tour of the farm, learnt 

about the Combine Harvester and fed the chickens, geese, pigs, alpacas and sheep. The 

children did all the adults proud and had a great time! 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Work on the Wall: May and Zakir for their neat presentation of their column addition 

Headteacher's Award: Isla for showing always showing love and respect in the classroom 

and Roman for his respect and enthusiasm in his learning 

Shining Stars: May, Rosie,  

Pupil Voice: “This is the best day ever!” – Farming Thursday 

 

Reminders & Messages 

Thursday 17th October: Open Afternoon – 1:30pm All Welcome 

Thursday 24th October: Open Worship – All Welcome 


